





Newsletter 
Bank holiday for king’s coronation 8th May 

Tuesday 9th May Nursery children’s photograph’s. If your 
child is not in please feel free to bring them along at 
11.00am 

Spring bank holiday 29th May 
Bank holiday 28th August  
Christmas closure : Friday 22nd December at 4.00pm. 
We reopen after Christmas On Monday 8th January 2024  



Star room

Themebase is Growing lots of sensory activities

Also if children in the baby room have shoes, could they please bring them in as we are going out in 

the garden and non walkers will go in the buggy to get some fresh air.

Star 2 

Themebase : The jungle

Moon room

The body and our senses

Sun room

We are looking at forces and floating/sinking

Library books

Could you please return the library books promptly, this will enable other children 

to have the opportunity to borrow a book 



Fees 

Could fees please be paid promptly ,we are having a lot of late 
payments and fees cover 90% of the staff salaries. 

If you have any problems with payments ,please email Ann. 

 

Staff  

Lizzy is going on maternity leave on Thursday 
18th May  

Jodie is going on maternity leave on Friday 19th May 

We wish them both well and look forward to seeing the babies 
soon. 

Hannah is due back from maternity the 15th May and she will be 
working in the baby room 3 days a week. 

We have 2 new staff Ellie and Madison and they will be covering 
staff holidays. 

Jodie will aim to complete her children’s transition reports for 
school before she finishes. 



Illness 

We have had communication from the health authority that 
there is lot of illnesses circulating in the community (chicken 
pox, hand foot and mouth, sickness, diarrhoea ). The have asked 
us to advise carers/parents to only send children into nursery if 
fit and well and follow the guidance given from nursery staff. 

Staff follow the guidance as set from the health authority /
local doctors . If any parent wants to see our guidance please 
speak to senior member of staff. 

School Leavers 

Thank you to the parents that have let us know your child’s last 
day. If you have not already told nursery your child’s last day, 
we will put in the diary that to will be when funding finishes 
Friday 18th August 2023 

Yarnton  

We are holding an open day on Monday 8th May 12.00-4.00pm 
and Saturday 20th May 1.00pm-4.00pm. 

Please feel free to pop along if you are free. 




